
BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

MINUTES 

SPECIAL MEETING, THURSDAY, MARCH 25, 2021 

TOWN HALL, 1019 MAIN STREET, BRANFORD, CT 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:00 pm. 

 

Roll Call: Members-Dennis Nardella, Jason Driscoll, Joseph Fazzino, Associate 

Assessor Celeste Fisher, Clerk Doreen Denhardt 

 

D. Nardella made a motion that the board will accept the recommendation of the 

individual hearing officer who heard the application for their respective applications 

unless individual questions arise from another officer regarding a specific property. 

Unanimous consent. 

 

Each hearing officer will outline each application and the opinion of the hearing officer.  

Cases were reviewed by Officer – first, J. Fazzino, second, J. Driscoll and third, D. 

Nardella. 

 

On a motion by D. Nardella to accept the hearing officers recommendations, seconded 

by J. Fazzino, Unanimous consent. 

 

Associate Assessor Celeste Fisher presented the clerical changes for Motor Vehicle 

updates (errors, deletions, veteran’s exemptions). On a motion, unanimous consent. 

 

D. Nardella thanked the hearing officers, the Associate and the Clerk for all their efforts.  

Outgoing Clerk Jen Acquino was acknowledged for her terrific work. 

 

A single sheet with the Hearing Officer’s Vote confirmation is attached. 

 

The recording of this meeting, can be accessed at 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/r2wxzlq5c0gz91i/AABrnmSjQoaQmFoYIxDt_z33a?dl=0 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:56 pm. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Doreen Denhardt, Clerk 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/r2wxzlq5c0gz91i/AABrnmSjQoaQmFoYIxDt_z33a?dl=0







